UNIFORMS

It is desirable that pupils wear the correct school uniform. A school uniform is the cheapest way to
clothe your child, and it carries with it the advantage of group identification and school spirit. Thongs
and open-toed sandals are not permitted. Girls should refrain from using nail polish and excessive
jewellery. Sleeper and stud earrings only are to be worn. Loose or dangling items are prohibited, in
order to maintain a safe work and play environment.

All pupils representing the school or participating in a school excursion are expected to be in full
school uniform.

School uniform sales are available from the Uniform Shop, located in the School Administration
Building. The uniform shop is open only 1 morning per week, usually between 8:45 - 9:30. Please
check with Administration Office for details.

(Current price list for uniforms located on P & C page)




